Image# 14960479598 02/21/2014 10 : 25

PAGE 1 / 1

A=G79@@5B9CI G'H9LH"fl 97 : cfa -- Ł

Mr. Brian Jones Senior Campaign Finance Analyst Federal Election Commission

Dear Mr. Jones:

This Form 99 is in response to your letter dated 2/3/14 regarding contributions that Every Republican is Crucial PAC (ERIC PAC) received from John G. Finley.

Your letter notes that ERIC PAC received contributions of \$5,000 each from Mr. Finley on 3/1/13 and 11/15/13 and indicates that these contributions are excessive.

Please note that Mr. Finleys 3/1/13 contribution was returned to the Cantor Young Guns Victory Fund on 4/12/13 (see FEC Image 13962471521). Accordingly, his 11/15/13 contribution was not excessive.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,

Melinda Allen

Treasurer, ERIC PAC